
   

 

Korea Roadshow & Asia Asset Management 7th Annual Korea 

Roundtable 

18-21 September 2012, Seoul, Korea 

Starting from 18 September 2012, the business development team of Ping An of China Asset 

Management (Hong Kong) Co. Limited (“PAAMC (HK)”) had launched a 3-day roadshow in 

Seoul, Korea, meeting some of the top financial institutions in Korea, including asset 

managers, insurance companies, and pension funds etc., in order to promote the investment 

solutions of PAAMC (HK). 

The roadshow was followed by The 7th Annual Korea Roundtable organized by Asia Asset 

Management, which was co-sponsored by PAAMC (HK). The Roundtable was part of the 

renowned series of Annual Roundtable hosted by Asia Asset Management with senior 

investment professionals from both local and international financial institutions had 

attended the roundtable to understand the latest development trends and market 

information in the industry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Roundtable, Mr. Benjamin Rudd, Executive Director and Head of Overseas 

Investment of PAAMC (HK), delivered a speech titled “Opportunities in Offshore RMB Bond 

Market”. In the afternoon session of the Roundtable, Mr. Rudd, together with three other 

panelists, Dr. Mark Konyn of Cathay Conning Asset Management, Mr. Philip Y. Lin of T. Rowe 

Price, and Mr. Yun Kyu Lee of The Korea Teachers Pension, held a panel discussion on the 

topic, “Asset Management Trends in Asia” sharing their insights and on Asia’s growing 

opportunities. 
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Co-sponsored by PAAMC (HK), Asia Asset Management had successfully held The 7th Annual Korea 

Roundtable – “Global Institutional Investing: Key Trends and Issues.”  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Rudd shared his insights on the opportunities of offshore RMB bond market. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Rudd, together with three panelists, held a panel discussion titled “Asset Management Trends in Asia”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: 

This document is issued by Ping An of China Asset Management (Hong Kong) Co. Limited and has not been reviewed by the SFC.  

 

Certain information contained in this document is obtained and prepared from sources which Ping An of China Asset Management (HK) Co. 

Ltd. (“PAAMC HK”) believes to be reliable. For information sourced externally (as disclosed), PAAMC HK believes that such information is 

accurate and complete. PAAMC HK does not accept any liability or responsibility for the information contained in this document or any 

investment decision or other action you may take in reliance upon the information contained in this document.  This document is for your 

information and reference only, and does not constitute an offer.  


